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From: Scott Baldwin <sbaldwin@co.lawrence.pa.us> -

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 8:20 AM
To: PW, DPCReg5
Subject: Rg Comment

For Outpatient Psychiatric Medical Services I would propose that Treatment Plans be eliminated all together. The
Psychiatric Services should mirror those on the physical health side which do not require treatment plans. Other States
do not require this as it causes an unnecessary expense and challenges an already stretched Doctor availability.
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SCOU BALDWIN
CLINICALCARECOORDINATOR
Lawrence County MH/DS -

439 Countyline Rd
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NOTICE: This message and any included attachments are from Lawrence County MentaL HeaLth & DeveLopmentaL
Services Program Office and are intended onLy for the addressee(s). The information contained herein may
include privileged or confidential information. Unauthorized review, forwarding, printing, copying,
distribution, or using such information is strictLy prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this
message in error, or have reason to believe you are not authorized to receive it, pLease promptLy deLete this
message and notify the sender by e-mail.
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